

December 7, 1999

Brian Ridgley, President RidgeAire, Inc. P O Drawer 361 Jacksonville, Texas 75766

Dear Brian:

I just wanted to take a moment to tell you how much I enjoyed working with you during our purchase of the '66 Cessna 182 #3160F through your company. My partner and I are extremely pleased with the plane and everything went smoothly during my flight back to Colorado. I appreciate the trust you bestowed in me by allowing me to head out and beat the weather prior to the paperwork being finalized.

I will gladly refer business to you in the future whenever I can, and please do not hesitate to use my name as a reference.

Give me a call next time you are heading to Colorado and we will get some skiing in at Telluride.

Sincerely,

David Wright Branch President